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WREN accepting applications for water resources education projects 
 
The Water Resources Education Network (WREN) of the League of Women Voters of Pennsylvania 
Citizen Education Fund is accepting grant proposals for water resources education projects. Projects 
should be designed to encourage individual or collective action that will protect and improve local water 
resources. Funding will be awarded in two tracks: source water protection projects, which provide 
education on how to protect, improve or restore the drinking water source waters for the community's 
public drinking water system; and watershed protection projects, which provide education on protecting, 
improving or remediating the watershed from the impacts of non-point source pollution. Eligible 
applicants include partnerships of watershed associations, civic groups, community water systems, 
governmental entities and other public interest organizations. 
 
The deadline to submit applications is April 1, 2005. For more information or a grant application, contact 
WREN Project Director Sherene Hess at (724) 465-4978 or Beth Marshall at (724) 465-468 or email 
wren@pa.lwv.org. The grant application is also available online at http://pa.lwv.org/wren. 
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President 
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fax: 412-481-1019 
www.pabiodiversity.org 
 
A public-private partnership to conserve biodiversity statewide 
 
***** 
 
The Pennsylvania Biodiversity Listserve is intended to promote discussion of biodiversity issues in the 
state.  It is moderated by the Pennsylvania Biodiversity Partnership (PBP) following guidelines posted 
at http://www.pabiodiversity.org/listserve.html.  The opinions expressed in messages are those of the 
authors and NOT the PBP.  To unsubscribe, send the message UNSUBSCRIBE PABIODIV to 
majordomo@webmail.upb.pitt.edu. 
 


